
 

From: Mark A Wiklund <  
Sent: Tuesday, May 07, 2013 2:27 PM 
To: CHAIRMANOFACE 

Subject: Request that corporations disclose their political spending 

Dear Chairperson of the SEC, 

I urge you to require corporations to disclose the amounts and recipients of their political spending. I believe that as a 
stockholder, it is my right to obtain visibility into the political expenditures of the corporations I have invested in. 

Thank you for considering my request, 

Mark Wiklund 
Sandwich, MA 

==========;~===================;======================= 
Mark Wiklund 
IS&T Training Manager 
Massachusetts Institute of Technology 
Cambridge, MA 02139 

  

1 




